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Wednesday, 7 October 2020


Dear Parents and Carers,
					‘Bag of Kindness‘

Our Peak Edge family of six schools, Bradfield Dungworth Primary, Loxley Primary, Nook Lane Junior, Oughtibridge Primary, Stannington Infants and Wharncliffe Side Primary are looking to set up a new initiative called ‘Bag of Kindness’.

In these unprecedented times our aim is to provide a network of support and care for the children and families in our community.

If you are in a position to support this initiative, we would really appreciate your help to make this positive difference by donating non-perishable food or toiletries, such as tinned fruit, tinned vegetables, tinned meat or fish, pasta, rice, cereals, soups, cooking sauces, tea, coffee, crisps, biscuits, shampoo, conditioner, shower gel and toothpaste.

To collect your donations a water tight box will be located at each school, and everything donated will be collected weekly and made into mini hampers to be distributed as
‘Bags of Kindness’.
 
Under COVID measures each box will have a hand sanitizer attached for you to use whilst making any donations.

Any donations will be greatly appreciated as we want to make a positive contribution to our community and knowing someone cares can really make a difference.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Yvette Hawksworth
Chief Financial Officer 
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